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Dear Parents/Carers                              Tuesday 18th September 2018 
 

WOW Moments 
 

At Holy Cross we value a strong partnership between home and school. We understand that at home 
your child is constantly learning and developing and that there will be many new things they learn at 
home that we may not get to find out at school. We would like to introduce the idea of Wow Moments; 
we are sending a sheet home today and these will be available on the wall inside the classroom for 
you to take as often as you would like. 
 
Wow Moments will help to provide us with a valuable insight into your child’s home life and their 
interests outside of school. It will also go into your child’s learning journey as they grow and develop 
throughout the year, which you will be able to share with your child. 
  
Wow Moments are your chance to tell us about the fantastic things your child achieves at home. Wow 
Moments can be a big achievement or something small but important to your child! 
  
Wow Moments can be filled out and returned to school in your child’s book bag and we will share 
these with your child and the class during circle time. 
  
We look forward to receiving and reading your child’s Wow Moments and hope you like the idea of 
these as much as we do. We will share these every Thursday afternoon in class. 
 
Some examples:  

● Taking turns with others 
● Following instructions 
● Making up stories 
● Being independent 
● Following routines 
● Taking part in special events 
● Any clubs or achievements outside of school 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Hannah Shaw      Anna Palarm 
EYFS Leader and Teacher    Class Teacher 
hshaw@holycross.plymouth.sch.uk   apalarm@holycross.plymouth.sch.uk  
 


